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      Mrs. Scott
Being a parent volunteer at Miles   Park has been one of the most rewarding

experiences. It has allowed me to be actively involved in my child’s
educational journey while also supporting the broader school community.

Whether helping in the classroom, organizing events, or lending a hand
wherever needed, I take pride in contributing my time and energy to create a
positive and encouraging environment for all students. It’s a joy to witness

the growth, excitement, and curiosity of the children firsthand.

Volunteering has deepened my connection with teachers, staff, and other
families, and reminded me how important collaboration and community are

in shaping young minds. I am grateful for the opportunity to serve and
support, and I appreciate being welcomed as a valued partner in the learning
experience. Being part of this shared effort has not only enriched my child’s

school life—it has also enriched mine. 


